
From: Dirk Hooykaas 

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 11:06 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: 107 Hall Street - Revised proposal application 

Sir/Madam: 

Please consider our objection to this application.  We believe that the height of the 

buildings and the number of dwellings for the proposed development are too big for 

the location in question.  The development is situated in the historical neighbourhood 

of Richmond Hill, yet it does not seem to fit the unique character of the 

neighbourhood.  Moreover, because access to the buildings would be restricted to 

Hall street only, it would increase traffic in the area considerably.  In our opinion, 

such a development would be better suited for sites on major arteries in Richmond 

Hill. 

Dirk Hooykaas and Diane Grégoire 

115 Wright St. 

Richmond Hill 
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